
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

May 6, 2011 

In the matter of the Notice of Public Hearing 2011-H-03: 

Application by Viterra Inc. for an exemption under the Canadian Nuclear Safety and 
Control Act (NSCA) and redetermination of a Commission Order 

As a result of Viterra Inc. having withdrawn its application for the above-noted matter, the public 
hearing scheduled for June 8, 2011 at the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission headquarters in 
Ottawa is cancelled. 

Contact:  
Sophie Gingras 
Commission Secretariat 
613-947-0247 
1-800-668-5284 
 


